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Wednesday - December 15, 1993-3:00 p.m.

Continuation of Special Meeting

Present: Mayor Russell Martin, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Chris Peterson;
Councilwoman Barbara Field, Councilman Gary McClure, Councilwoman Leni Sitnick,
Councilman Joseph Carr Swicegood and Councilman Herbert J. Watts; City Attorney
William F. Slawter; and Deputy City Clerk Magdalen Burleson

Absent: None

Mayor Martin called the meeting to order stating that the sole purpose of the
meeting was to interview candidates for the position of Interim City Manager.
He stated that this is a continuation of the meeting started on Monday,
December 13, 1993.

Councilwoman Field moved to go into executive session. This motion was seconded
by Councilwoman Sitnick and carried unanimously.

After coming out of executive session, Vice-Mayor Peterson moved to continue
this special meeting until Thursday, December 16, 1993, at 4:00 p.m. This
motion was seconded by Councilwoman Field and carried unanimously.

____________________________ ____________________________

CITY CLERK MAYOR
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